
Communication with Us:
Alternate routes and the use of the signed detours are advised to reduce impact to 
travelers. The Colorado Department of Transportation and City and County of Broomfield 
thanks you for your patience as we complete this critical work. If you have 
questions or feedback, please contact the project by phone at 303.562.1811  
or email 120AvenueFinalPhase@gmail.com.

120th Avenue
Connection

MAIN STREET CROSSING 120TH AVENUE 
DETOUR TO RESUME STARTING TUESDAY MAY 31ST  
In order to accommodate motorists during Memorial Day weekend, the northbound and southbound Main 
Street detours crossing 120th Avenue will be removed on Friday, May 27 through Monday, May 30.

Due to unforeseen utility conflicts and weather impacting the construction schedule, the detour on northbound 
and southbound Main Street crossing 120th Avenue must be extended to complete work to the storm sewer and 
water line. The detour will resume on Tuesday, May 31, with work anticipated to complete by Friday, June 3.

Communication with Us:
To get the latest information regarding this project and its progress, you can call the 
hotline at 303.562.1811,  email 120AvenueFinalPhase@gmail.com or visit CDOT’s 
Webpage on the project at www.codot.gov/projects/120AvenueConnection.

120th Avenue
Connection

MAIN STREET CROSSING 120TH AVENUE 
DETOURED OVER WEEKEND 

Northbound and southbound Main Street will be detoured at 120th Avenue at 6 p.m. on Friday, May 13 for construction 
across the intersection. Work is scheduled to be complete by 6 a.m.on Monday, May 16. Alternate routes are advised. 

Through movements on both north and southbound Main Street movements crossing 120th Avenue will not be possible. 
Southbound left and right turns will be permitted from Main Street to 120th Avenue.  

Northbound Main Street will be detoured at Greenway Drive to access 120th Avenue. 

Southbound Main Street will be detoured at E. 1st Avenue to Lamar Street and Greenway Drive to return to southbound 
Main Street.   

Local traffic and access to businesses will be maintained during normal business hours. See attached figure for details of 
detour routes. All work is weather dependent.

Additional construction is planned for Friday evening May 20th to be complete by 6 a.m. May 23. Detour plans may vary.
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